
          NEWSLETTER Monday, May 7, 2018 

Do you know families who are interested in enrolling 

their children at TCS? 

If you know of any families who are considering 

sending their children to TCS in September, please let 

them know the following: 
1. Now is the time for new families to register for 

September!  Often new families are unsure of 

when the right time is to register at TCS, but please 

pass on the information to them that the time is 

now. The Administration, Program committee and 

Finance committee are presently planning for 

September 2018, so May is the perfect month to 

register at TCS if you are a new family. 
2. Our next Open House at TCS is next Monday, 

May 14; in the morning from 9:00am - 12:30pm as 

well as in the evening from 7:00pm - 8:30pm. 

Encourage interested famileis to come for a tour 

and visit our school. 
 

TCS Membership Meeting - Save the date! 

A reminder that our Spring Society Meeting is set for 

Thursday, May 24, 2018. Please keep in mind that only 

members will receive the Spring Society Report prior to 

the meeting and will be able to vote at the meeting 

on May 24. If you are unsure of your membership for 

the current 2017/2018 school year, please contact 

Bethany in the front office by phone or 

email.  
TCS Golf Tournament 2018… a few weeks away! 

This is the LAST WEEK to register at the Early Bird prices, 

so don’t hesitate… REGISTER NOW to save on a great 

day of golf at a ClubLink private course! 

The day includes: 
• Light breakfast 

• 18 holes of golf with a cart 

• Chevrolet Truck Hole-In-One opportunity  

• BBQ lunch 

• Raffle Prizes to be won! 

The tournament is at National Pines Golf Course, 

check in at 7am, and an 8am shotgun start. 

Join us for a great day! 

$150 for individual golfers… THIS WEEK ONLY! 

#aliveinCHRIST#aliveinCHRIST#aliveinCHRIST#aliveinCHRIST    

“And whatever you do, whether in word or deed, do ALL in the name of 
the Lord Jesus, giving thanks to God the Father through Him.”    Col 3:17 
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Administrative Assistant 

Applications will be accepted until Friday, May 11. 

Interviews to follow. Training with begin June 2018. 
Grade 7 Teacher 

As follow up to the email that was sent last Friday, 

we will be accepting applications for a Grade 7 

Teacher position until  May 23. Interviews to follow. 

See the OACS website for further details regarding 

both positions. Please email resumes and 

references to tcsgen@timothychristianschool.ca  



$175 beginning next week 
Update from the re-Source Thrift Shop 

Needs this Week 

Thursday 9:30am—1:30pm 

Friday  3pm—5pm 

Saturday 1:30pm—5:30pm 
Summer Help 

Our application for Summer Jobs grant has been 

submitted, however due to our refusal to check the 

attestation, we do not foresee receiving funding for 

students this year. The need for volunteers this summer 

is great. Please prayerfully consider giving of your time 

this summer. 

In The Community  

It was great to visit Higher Grounds Coffee House last 

week to meet up with Pastor Kevin and his team. We 

were honoured to present a donation of $2000 to this 

organization that helps the community in downtown 

Barrie. We learned a great deal about the programs 

and support that Higher Grounds and Hope City 

Church do for our community. Thank you! 

We are grateful to our volunteers and customers for 

making this donation possible. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thrift Shop Annual General Meeting 

Our annual general meeting has been set for June 13 

at 7pm at the Thrift Shop (28 Commerce Park Drive). 

Homework Highlights  Homework Highlights  Homework Highlights  Homework Highlights      
Grade 3 

Fri. May 11  Full Chapel lead by Grade 3 

 
Grade 3/4 

Tues. May 8  French Test—Grade 4 

Wed. May 9  Math Test—Grade 4 

Fri. May 11  Spelling Test—Unit 27 

Wed. May 16  MW—Prov. 2:9-10 (FITB) 

Thurs. May 17  Spelling Test—Unit 28 

Wed. May 23  MW—2 Peter 1:20 (recitation) 

Fri. May 25  NO Spelling Test 

 
Grade 4 

Tues. May 8  French Test  

Wed. May 9  Math Test 

Fri. May 11  Spelling Test—Unit 27 

Wed. May 16  Bible Test 

Thurs. May 17  Spelling Test—Unit 28 

Fri. May 25  NO Spelling Test 

 
Grade 5 

Wed. May 9   Math Test—Fraction / Decimals 

   Spelling Test—Unit 23 

Fri. May 11  Scholastic Book Orders due 

Tues. May 15  Literature Quiz (Ch 6—10) 

MAY 

7—18 MAPS Testing 

10  Meat Delivery  

11  Pizza Day 

14  OPEN HOUSE 9am—12pm; 7pm—8:30pm 

 Grad Meeting @ 3:45pm in the Library 

16 Pizza Day (Wednesday) 

17  Grade 7/8 Immunizations 

18  TCS Track & Field  

21  Victoria Day—NO SCHOOL 

24  Spring Society Meeting 

25  Pizza Day 

31  Master Track @ TCS Barrie 

 
JUNE 

1  Master Track Rain Date; Pizza Day 

4  OPEN HOUSE 9am—12pm 

6  MusicFest @ TCS (9am—Noon) 

PITCHPITCHPITCHPITCH            

Track and Field Day—Friday May 18 

We need your help to run our Track and Field Day on 

Friday, May 18! Contact the office if you are 

available to help run an event or supervise a group of 

students for the day. 

705-726-6621 

tcsgen@timothychristianschool.ca 

 

You may report your hours by email to 

timothypitch@gmail.com or by filling out the paper 

forms on the info table in the school office.  




